

Dear PAT Supporter

As we approach the blessed month of Ramadan, a time of reflection, charity, and giving, I would like to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support for The Publican School and the underprivileged students and communities we serve. Your generosity has allowed us to continue our mission of providing education, hope, and opportunities for those who need it the most.

In this holy month, when the rewards for acts of kindness are multiplied, we turn to you with a heartfelt request for your continued support through Zakat, Sadqah, and Khairat. Your contributions will help us sustain the school's operations and provide essential resources for our students and their families.

As always, your donations will be used with full accountability and transparency, ensuring that every rupee reaches those who need it most. Our Zakat collection and expenditure policies and procedures are audited by Ihdinna Solutions and declared compliant according to Islamic laws and guidelines.

We kindly request that you donate during this blessed month, knowing that your generosity will have a lasting impact. Please send your crossed cheques in favour of 'Publican Alumni Trust' to: The Publican School

C-172, Sector 35-A, Zaman Town,

Korangi No: 4, Karachi.

Make a direct deposit in the following PAT Account. PAT supporters residing out of Pakistan can make online donation to PAT at

https://i-care-america.org.

Account Title: Publican Alumni Trust

Bank: IBAN:

Swift Code:

Askari Bank Limited

PK15 ASCM 0000 4116 5050 1568 ASCMPKKA

Bank Address: Bahadurabad Branch, Zeenat Terrace, 265, Block-3

Bahadur Yar Jang Society, Karachi.

May Allah (SWT) bless you and your family with peace, health, and prosperity during this holy month and beyond.

Kind regards

Adm. (R) Shahid KarimUllah

Chairman

Publican Alumni Trust